
 

 
 
 
20 February 2015 
 
DECC ELECTRICITY MARKET REFORM STAKEHOLDER BULLETIN 
 
Dear Colleague,  
  
Following on from the bulletin you received on Tuesday (attached), please note the 
CFD allocation auction results will be published at 7AM ON THURSDAY 26 
FEBRUARY on the following web-page: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/contracts-for-difference-cfd-allocation-round-
one-outcome. 
 
The results will include:  

 Information on the successful applicants, as follows - Project Name/Applicant 
/Technology/Size (MW)/Strike Price/Delivery Year 

 Estimated Budget spend presuming all offered contracts are accepted (£/yr) 
across pot 1 and pot 2.  

 The total value of all applications originally received valued at the strike price. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
The DECC EMR Team  
 
If you know of any colleagues who would like to be added to the EMR Stakeholder 
Bulletin distribution lists, please ask them to email harry.bannister@decc.gsi.gov.uk 
stating the areas of the programme about which they would like to be updated. 
 
 

Harry Bannister 
Project Coordinator, EMR Strategy and Engagement Team 
E: harry.bannister@decc.gsi.gov.uk T: 03000 685 268 

Follow us on Twitter.com/DECCgovuk  
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